
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

Thurlby Stars Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Thurlby Stars for demonstrating one of our Thurlby Values this week. Our 

winners are: 

 

Reception –  Holly and Chloe 

Year 1    - Florence and Filip 

Year 2    -  Chloe and Maddie 

Year 3    -  Rosie and Albert 

Year 4    -  Zion and Jude 

Year 5 –   Alice and Lyndon 

Year 6 –         Ellie and Alice 

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 4th March, was 96.9% Congratulations to our Year 6 

class who achieved 100% attendance this week. Super stars! 

 

Class Attendance Awards 

 

1st Year 6 100% 

2nd Year 2  99.6% 

3rd Year 5 97.1% 

 

 

Class Photographs 

Class photographs will be taken on Monday 18th March. We would be grateful if 

children could please come to school in their school uniform and school shoes on this 

day. Children can bring their trainers to school in a separate named bag to change into 

for their PE lesson. Many thanks. 

 

Hot Meals – Summer Term 1 – April 2024 

The weekly menus for next term are now available on the Taylor Shaw website, so you can order well in 

advance.  A copy of the menu has been sent out by Parentmail today and added to the school website.  The 

deadline for ordering meals for the first week back after Easter is Tuesday 26th March. 
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Year 5 

Year 5 have been busy planning and designing their Maya masks, carefully considering how to make their 

intricate patterns. They studied why the Maya wore masks and looked at various examples, before starting to 

create their masks from paper mâché. We look forward to seeing the final products! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 

The children all enjoyed wearing their pyjamas to school yesterday for World Book Day.  KS1 and KS2 

children joined together during the day to share their favourite books. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Thank you to all the children who designed a plate to showcase their favourite books. A sample of all the 

fantastic creations are below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Toys in School 

A polite reminder that toys should not be brought into school, as this can cause disruption and/or upset if 

lost or broken. We also do not have any space to store them and lockers are already too full. 

Year 2 - Multi Skills Festival, Bourne Grammar School 

Please remember that Year 2 children should come to school in their PE kit and have a refillable water bottle with 

them on Monday. 

Nursery Provision Survey 

To parents of pre-school children, please remember to complete the survey. Please see the Google form link 

https://forms.gle/5uvvMbscS8ajCCBs6 

If you have family members and friends that would benefit from this service, then please do direct them to 

the survey. All the information can be found on our website directly under the ‘Schools Information’ tab’. The 

website link is Nursery Provision Survey | Thurlby Primary School 

PTFA – School Disco 

Don’t forget the school disco is next week. 

Children should arrive through the main 

entrance (Gate 1 ) to be signed in. 

Parents to collect from the Lawrance Park 

entrance. 

Please ensure that children with epi-

pens/inhalers bring these with them in a named 

container/food bag. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/5uvvMbscS8ajCCBs6
https://www.thurlby.lincs.sch.uk/page/68/nursery-provision-survey


 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Headteacher 

 

Upcoming Calendar dates 

Monday 11th March -  Year 2 Multi Skills Festival @ BGS. 1.30-3.15pm 

Thursday 14th March -  Year 2 trip to Delaine Bus Company 

PTFA Easter Disco – EYFS/KS1 5.45-6.30pm, KS2 6.45-7.30pm 

Friday 15th March -    Comic Relief  

Saturday 16th March -  Shakespeare rehearsal at Bourne Westfield 9:00-12:00 

Monday 18th March -  Class photographs – PLEASE WEAR SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Thursday 21st March -  Reception Show and Tell after school  

Friday 22nd March -  School Games Day – details to follow 

Tuesday 26th March -  Deadline to order hot meals for first week back after Easter 

Wednesday 27th March -                   Shakespeare performance ‘Much Ado About Nothing’ – Key Theatre 

Thursday 28th March -                       PTFA Dress Down Day and Easter Bonnet Competition 

Rocksteady concert @ 2.15pm  

                                                          End of Term 4 

 

Local event 

 

 

 

 


